9* January 2022

Letter o ognition

We offer our sincere thanks and appreciation to NSS Unit, Aditya Engineering
College (A), Surampalem for conducting a special camp from 21/12/2021 to 24/12/2021
and 06/01/2022 to 08/01/2022 to our students. In this camp the NSS unit conducted
awareness Programmes on Yoga, Corona Virus and other Diseases, Skill Development

programmes, motivational programmmes on Higher Studies, Cultural, Plantation,

Games and spent a valued time with our students in interactive sessions.

The events organized were noteworthy and | extend my sincere thanks to Mr. J.
Raja Sekhar, NSS Programme Officer and Dr. M. Sreenivasa Reddy, Principal, Aditya
Engineering College (A) for their time and support. All the NSS volunteers of Aditya
Engineering College(A) for their active participation and support in organizing the

Programmme.
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